
Village to re-enforce parking ban 
Issued: Feb. 17, 2021 
 
In order to give Public Works crews enough space to clear the streets of snow 
effectively, the Village will be enforcing its parking ordinances, which were 
suspended during the COVID-19 pandemic to accommodate those who were 
sheltering at home and needed to park on the street. 
  
As a reminder, Village ordinances prohibit overnight street parking from 2 to 
5 a.m., as well as street parking during snowstorms. These ordinances will be 
reinstated effective immediately and will be in place until further notice. 
  
For more information, please see the Village’s parking ordinances. 

https://codelibrary.amlegal.com/codes/tinleypark/latest/tinleypark_il/0-0-0-83028

